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San Antonio Street Bridge Repair Completion 
 
New Braunfels, TX − The City of New Braunfels has announced that drivers on the San Antonio Street Bridge 

will be experiencing  temporary traffic delays on Tuesday, June 27th from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  During that time-

frame construction will be underway finalizing railing replacement from damage due to a motor vehicle accident. 

            For a period of time Tuesday traffic will be reduced to one lane and will be controlled by flagmen.             

Work is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other factors permitting.    

 For additional information, please contact John Cox, Street and Drainage Manager at 830-221-4030. 
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